
 

We are in the U.S.A. 

 We are writing to you from West Baden Springs, IN. 
We thank the Lord for the wonderful ministry of The 
Shepherd’s Bethel, a place that provides housing for 
missionaries on furlough and deputation. We’re grateful for  
Bro. Mike and Susan Weiss, who do an awesome job running 
this place, and for the beautiful and comfortable home they’ve 
provided for us. 

Motives 

 We came to be at Stanley’s graduation and to be here 
for a 6-month furlough.   
 We hope to visit as many of our supporting 
churches as possible, but we may not be able to reach 
everyone. We kindly ask for your understanding. If you 
would especially like us to visit your church, please reach 
out and let us know. Either by phone/text: (812)578-5946 
or email: petezir@gmail.com.  

Family 

STANLEY’S 
GRADUATION 
 It was such a joy 
to be able to attend 
Stanley’s graduation. 
Stanley graduated with a 
degree in Teaching, and 
his desire is to use this 
knowledge in the ministry in Brazil. God has called him to 
be a missionary—he has already completed candidate 
school at BIMI and is now raising support. If you would 
like to partner with him as one of his supporting churches 
or individuals, please contact him. Phone: (724)605-6735 
or email: stanbdoolittle@gmail.com.  
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PRAYER REQUESTS: 

✦  For our church in Brazil 
✦  For the upcoming children and teen camp in July 
✦  For safety during our travels 
✦  For Stanley as he raises support 
✦   For Kevin as he works to save money to finish college 

We want to express our deep gratitude for your 
love, support, and faithful care for our family.

May God bless each of you.

Your fellow laborers, 
  Peter & Zirlene, Stanley & Kevin 

 Doolittle

"And we know that all things work together for good to them that love God, to them who are the called 
according to his purpose.”  Romans 8:28

The Work in Brazil 
 The Church in Eldorado: 
During our absence, the church is being cared for by 
faithful members. One of them is Bro. Beto, who got 
saved and grew up and is now being trained under our 
ministry. He is now overseeing the church while we 
are away. Please pray for Brother Beto and the 
Church. 

 Camp  Ministry: 
Before coming to the U.S., we held three camps, and 
there are still three more to take place. These are being 
organized and led by our ministry partners John and 
Joyce Raehl and Chico and Shari Pinto. 
Please pray for them and for the upcoming camps..

KEVIN:   
 Kevin is currently working a summer job and 
saving money to continue his studies. Please pray as 
he seeks the Lord’s guidance for his life.

For contact info, visit:
www.doolittles4brazil.org
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